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Yours in service and in friendship,

Aubrey Skernivitz
KT District Secretary
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It’s officially the 100th year of Key Club International! There are tons of
new special opportunities like a lower reactivation fee and a special

100th year fundrasier.

An inflation-based automatic dues adjustment protocol
has been implemented to ensure that future members
will not have to pass dues adjustments. This will go into

effect in 2029.

At ICON, member dues were increased from $14 total to $20 total. This
will help combat the international deficit and bring new opportunities

for members.

For more information on the amendments passed at
International Convention, contact me at

aubrey@ktkey.org or take a look at
https://www.keyclub.org/wp-

content/uploads/sites/19/2022/06/2024-Proposed-
Amendments-Final.pdf
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NEW BOARD MEMBERS!
Aspen Hess is our new International

Trustee
Adlee Parrish is our Division 3 LTG and
Maddie Gravitte is our Division 9 LTG

Fall Rally at Dollywood was a great
success with 700+ members

attending.   

Your LTGs hosted amazing divisional
Officer Trainings these past few months-
we hope you got to attend. If not, make

sure to contact them and introduce
yourself. They’d love to get to know you

and see how they can help you. 
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The district board has our Winter
Board meeting next weekend
where we will work on planning
the best weekend of the year:

District Convention!!
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